
Sepehr (Sky) Pourmohseni’s EDCO Platform Statement 

 

I’ve been in the front lines of the community here at Douglas College for some time now. 
You may recognize my face from orientation, or the many campus tours I have led. I may 
have even co-hosted the first Friday Hangouts that students were a part of. But more 
recently, you may know me as the Douglas Students’ Union Rep engaging with students 
while giving out swag and important DSU information! When it comes to being in the 
Douglas spotlight, I have listened to and advocated for students who voiced their 
challenges with our educational system. It is my responsibility as your future New 
Westminster Student Representative to make sure that these voices are heard by the 
Education Council. My extensive experience will provide me with the skillset to collaborate 
and critically assess challenges together as a team with the council.  

 

I believe in giving 101% to everything that I do, and giving back to all the students, faculty, 
and staff that have made my college experience a great one so far! I encourage everyone to 
vote for candidates with the experience and appreciation for the community here at 
Douglas College. 

 


